
 

The 2024 State of Utah - Small Cities   
Community Development Block Grant 

(CDBG) application cycle is closed. 
 

 

The 2025 funding cycle will begin in 

October 2024 with mandatory regional 

“How to Apply Workshops” held around 

the state.  Awards will be made in the 

Spring of 2025. 

 

Dates and locations of those workshops 

will be posted on this website in September 

2024.  Workshop information is also 

available from the seven regional 

Associations of Governments. 


